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Platt Street Stormwater Project 

Hunter Water is rehabilitating the stormwater network in Waratah, which involves relining over 250 

metres of a stormwater culvert. Work is being done by our contractor, Abergeldie Complex 

Infrastructure.   

Project extension  

We are continuing work on Platt Street however due to some difficult and unexpected service 
relocations, along with complex ground conditions, the project is now expected to be completed by 
the end of April 2025. Local bus routes are not affected and are operating normally. 

Platt Street is partially open to general traffic with new traffic control measures in place to 
enhance safety and guide motorists through this area of works. Access to properties will be 
maintained and traffic controllers will be onsite intermittently to assist.  

The site compound located on Platt Street will remain on site until May 2025 as it is being used by 
Abergeldie for another Hunter Water project close by. This will not affect the completion or 
restoration of work areas on Platt Street, and once the site compound is removed the site will be 
restored to its original state. 

Map of works – Platt Street 

 

How will this affect you? 

During these works, you will notice: 

• reduced speed limits to 40km/h  

• construction traffic signs and traffic controls in place 

• construction workers, trucks, equipment and vehicles in the area. 

Our aim is to minimise inconvenience to you, and we thank you for your patience. 

Extension of shared path closure  

Due to the site challenges mentioned previously, the current closure of the shared footpath on Platt 

Street is also expected to extend to late-April 2025.   
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Map of shared path closure 

 

Upcoming work 

As part of the project, we will also be completing some additional work in the area: 

• Roundabout works – the reinstatement of the roundabout at the intersection of Platt Street, 

Prince Street and Turton Road will start in the coming weeks. 

• Road reinstatement works - we will soon be reinstating the road on Platt Street which involves 

milling the existing surface and installing a new layer of asphalt. 

We will provide you with more detailed information prior to the commencement of future upcoming 

works. 

Location of upcoming works 

 

Contact us 

We are here to help and answer any questions you may have about the project. Please contact 

Jane Sullivan at Abergeldie by phone 0475 049 130 or email cpcommunity@abergeldie.com 

This work is being delivered by Abergeldie Complex 
Infrastructure on behalf of Hunter Water. 
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